
 

 

MAY 2023 

Save the Date: In-person 

Member Meeting, May 17 

WSDA and the State of the State 
We welcome Dr. John Gibbons, WSDA 

Board President to 

share the “State of 

the state”. Dr.       

Gibbons has a       

passion for dental  

advocacy. As an ad-

vocate,    Gibbons 

has successfully 

worked to see not 

one but two bills signed into law in 

Olympia. As President of our State lev-

el organization he is bringing his pas-

sion to work for our members and pa-

tients. Hear what happened in Olympia 

during the legislative session and what 

is ahead for dentistry in Washington 

state.  We will also recognize our new 

SCDS          officers . 

Our Presenter: Dr. John Gibbons lives 

in Poulsbo, and has a private Pediatric 

dental practice in Silverdale. He         

completed his undergraduate educa-

tion at BYU in Utah.  His  post-graduate 

training included  the School of Dental 

Medicine, Washington University, in St. 

Louis, Missouri;  and   a 2-year residen-

cy in Pediatric Dentistry at Oregon 

Health Science University, in Portland.  

TIME: 6:00 - 8:30 PM,  2 CE 

PLACE: Shawn O’Donnell’s banquet 

room, 122 128th Street SE, Everett. 

Free parking is located in the back.  

Register online on our webpage at :  

www.scdentists.org/meeting-events/

calendar-of-events, or contact the 

SCDS Office at  360-419-7444, or 

email at: info@scdentists.org.  

Vegetarian meals by advance           

request.  

COST: Complimentary for SCDS         

member dentists, $40 pp for all 

guests. Payable by cash or check at 

the door (no debit/credit). 

Thanks to our Sponsors: WDIA,         

Columbia Bank, and Knutzen-McVay.  

Meet them in person at the meeting!  

SUMMER SOCIAL AT AQUASOX GAME IN EVERETT 

Bring your whole team to watch our local team! 

 The SCDS Executive Committee is excited to announce a 

new summer member benefit! Join us on Sunday, July 16 for baseball, 

barbecue and beverages. Members are encouraged to bring their families 

and staff to enjoy this social event and baseball game. The barbecue     

begins at 2:30PM. Meet our sponsors, take photos with Webbly the mas-

cot and have fun with our Snohomish dental community. The game begins 

at 4:05PM and your tickets are included. No charge for members and one 

guest. Additional guests are $25 each.  Each adult guest will receive one 

beer voucher and all guests will receive an Aquasox baseball cap, courtesy 

of our sponsors. Space is limited to 150 attendees so register early for 

this fun, new event.  A registration form is included in this mailing, or you 

can sign up by calling the SCDS office at 360-419-7444.  Thanks to our 

generous sponsors: Trosvig Dental Lab, Helsell Fetterman, Omni Practice 

Group and Provide banking.  We’ll see you at the ballgame! 

Hello one final time fellow Sno-Co Dentists: 

 

It’s crazy how time flies – when I started writing these       

columns I had a tiny edentulous larva, and now he’s a less 

tiny 9 month old with multiple teeth. Having a dentate baby 

is excessively exciting, as I now get to fight people at work 

and home to care for their oral health. 

 

As I think about the future, I think about what our representatives at WSDA 

and in our state government have been fighting for when it comes to the oral 

health of Washingtonians. Our profession reached a pivotal moment last 

month when the dental therapy bill passed both the WA House and Senate. I 

say pivotal as I don’t want to feel too doom and gloom about what this means 

for the protection of our professional standards. I am hopeful that perhaps 

there’s still a way this can be implemented ethically and with needed                       

regulations. 

 

 There are many pulls on our time and money, and I truly think participating in 

organized dentistry to make our collective voice heard is one of the stronger 

forces we have to shape the future of our profession. I hope you’ll all contin-

ue to be members, and better yet be involved members. I hope in 30 years 

my son and his community understand the value of doctorate dentistry. I 

hope they can all access quality oral healthcare where they can be told they 

need to floss more by an educated, experienced professional. 
 

Cheers, and have a great summer! 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER, Dr. Clio Samia-Lindenauer 



C L A S S I F I E D S  

SHOUT OUT TO SPONSORS 
Thanks to our MAY newsletter  

sponsors:  
WDIA   Knutzen-McVay    Wildcard Dental  

 Thanks to our MAY Meeting  
sponsors:  

Columbia Bank  Knutzen-McVay  WDIA 

Check out our Corporate partners on 
our website! 

Remember these great vendors when you are looking 
for business services and providers.  

 

Remember to Vote 

for the 2023 – 2024  

SCDS Officers 

 
 
 
 

Look for your electronic ballot 
link in your email. New officers 

will be announced at our  

May 17th Meeting! 

YOUR  SCDS OFFICERS: 

President:  

Dr. Clio Samia-Lindenauer 

President-Elect:  

Dr. Nicholas Conley 

Secretary:  

Dr. Tania Tran 

Treasurer:  

Dr. Andrew Sholudko  

Past-President:  

Dr. Daniel Brady 

Executive Committee:   

Dr. Jennifer Chan  

Dr. JiWon Gwak 

Dr. Matthew D. Lee 

Dr. Ivy F. Lin 

Dr. Tyler Rumple 
 

Executive Director: 

Sandra Anderson 

   

SCDS  Mailing Address:   
6202 4th Ave NW 
Seattle WA  98107 
 

Phone/TEXT:  (360) 419-7444   

E-mail:  info@scdentists.org 

Website:  www.scdentists.org     

■  PART-TIME DENTIST         

AVAILABLE - Recently sold   

practice after 25 

years. Looking for 1-2 days/

week to stay out of trouble. 

Open to temp opportunities. 

Live in Maltby area.  Email me 

at gknutsondds@yahoo.com  

 

■ Need help with your high 

fear patients?  I have treated 

over 4000 patients with IV 

Sedation.  I am local, flexible 

and can accommodate your 

schedule.  You can also refer 

your  patient if you choose not 

to treat them.  Aubrey Carter 

Jr., DDS 425-501-9555. 

 

■ Newer Marysville Dental 

Practice For Sale - Beautiful 

newer, Marysville General 

Dental Practice For Sale. Four 

operatories, annual collec-

tions over $400,000 per year. 

Endo referred out. No market-

ing in place. Room for growth. 

Real estate also for sale. Con-

tact Frank at frank@omni-

pg.com or call 425-985-8390. 

(WAD433) 
 

■ Whidbey Island General 

Dental Practice Long estab-

lished, stable, nicely appoint-

ed island general dental prac-

tice grossing 550K with high 

net. Great location in growing 

area. 3 day a week practice 

running at 40% overhead - 

room for growth! Contact 

Frank Sciabica, DDS at 

frank@omni-pg.com, 425-

985-8390 for more info. 

(WAD429) 
 

■ Thriving General Dental 

Practice in Charming Poulsbo 

Near the Bay  Practice on 

busy street for sale in Pouls-

bo. Four operatories are fully 

equipped. Shared space with 

four additional plumbed ops 

available. Averaging 35 new 

patients per month in 2021. 

Annual Collections over 

$850,000. Room to grow. 

Contact Frank - frank@omni-

pg.com; 425-985-8390. 

(WAD378) 

 

■ Poulsbo/Bremerton Area 

General Dental Practice Annu-

al collections over $600,000. 

Four operatories, 2,100 sq. ft. 

with digital x-rays. Contact 

frank@omni-pg.com or call 

425-985-8390. (WAD415) 

 

■ Well-Established Luxurious 

General Dental Practice with 

Amazing Island Lifestyle  Rare 

opportunity. Own a successful, 

practice on San Juan Island 

overlooking Friday Harbor. 

Motivated seller willing to 

carry portion of financing. 

Over $700K in only 15 work-

ing days per month. Three ops 

with potential for 4. Heavy 

C&B and restorative. Most 

endo, perio, OS, and pedo 

referred. Huge potential for 

additional income if you book 

5 days/week or add in above 

procedures. Two hygienists 

FULLY BOOKED! Knowledgea-

ble staff willing to stay. Water-

front home with mooring and 

beach available to rent if de-

sired. Contact rod@omni-

pg.com; 206-979-2660. 

(WAD397) 

 

Multiple dental practices for 

sale by Omni Practice Group 

in and around Washington. 

Contact Omni Practice Group 

at 877.866.6053 / info@omni

-pg.com for more details. Visit 

website https://www.omni-

pg.com. 

PLAN AHEAD FOR NEXT FALL & BEYOND 
It’s never too soon to plan 

ahead! September will be here 

in no time. We’ve got a lot of 

programming coming up and 

you wont want to miss it. Here 

is a “sneak peek” of some of 

what we have planned.  In 

October, the Gala is back with a new 

twist. It’s a special, semi-formal 

evening just for members and their 

guests, Friday, October 20, 2023 at 

Hotel Indigo on the Everett Water-

front. Our time-honored tradition of 

raising money for our Foundation 

continues with raffle prizes. We will 

also honor some special volunteers 

and enjoy dinner, drinks and 

Illuzionz Jazz, a  5-piece band and 

vocalist. In  November, we will tenta-

tively have a virtual meeting featur-

ing Dr. Barbra Steinberg. Dr. Stein-

berg is a professor at both Drexel 

University and Univ. of Pennsylvania. 

She has presented at PNDC as well 

as all over the country. She will be 

speaking on identifying potential 

partner abuse in your dental pa-

tients. In January we will be offering 

infection control training to help you 

and your staff meet the state re-

quirement. This free webinar has 

become a well-received benefit 

over the past two years. In-

person member meetings will 

continue and we hope to offer 

a balance of clinical and prac-

tice management presenta-

tions. The big news for 2024 is 

the return of the Annual Seminar. 

The Annual Seminar is a long-

standing tradit ion with the 

Snohomish County Dental Society. 

That tradition was set aside from 

2021 through 2023 due to pandem-

ic related complications. The full-day 

class will tentatively feature Dr, Greg 

Gillespie. It will be held at the 

Lynnwood Events Center on Friday, 

March 1, 2024. We are partnering 

with the Seattle-King County Dental 

Society and the University of Wash-

ington. The class will be worth 8 

CDE credits with lunch and  conti-

nental breakfast included. We are 

excited to bring back this wonderful 

event. 

 

Follow the Weekly Enews and             

Facebook, through the summer, for 

up-dates on Fall programming.  

MEMBER SURVEY COMING  
IN JUNE 

We need your thoughts!  Please 

help inform our member services 

and programming.  

Look for an email with a link to 

this important survey.  

mailto:gknutsondds@yahoo.com
https://www.omni-pg.com
https://www.omni-pg.com

